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The Executive Office for Immigration Review Announces I³

FALLS CHURCH, Va. – The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) today announced that it has 
launched eInfo, a web-based application that allows registered attorneys and fully accredited 
representatives to view their clients’ case information.  eInfo provides similar information to that which is 
currently available by telephone via the Automated Case Information Hotline (also known as the “1-800 
phone number”).  Users can retrieve information such as future hearing dates, decision information and 
case appeals.

eInfo brings EOIR’s electronic applications to three, joining eRegistry and eFiling, and creating the new 
Internet Immigration Information application known as I³.  I³ offers electronic access and filing for the 
immigration courts and the Board of Immigration Appeals.

“EOIR continues to work toward a paperless environment,” said EOIR Director Juan P. Osuna.  “eInfo is the 
latest complement to our long-term plan to provide continuous electronic access to immigration 
proceedings.”

EOIR has also updated its online Action Center, located on EOIR’s homepage, to provide users easy 
access to the electronic applications portal.  Please see the following link for more details and frequently 
asked questions: I³ Frequently Asked Questions.

- EOIR -

The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is an agency within the Department of Justice. Under 
delegated authority from the Attorney General, immigration judges and the Board of Immigration Appeals 
interpret and adjudicate immigration cases according to United States immigration laws. EOIR's immigration 
judges conduct administrative court proceedings in immigration courts located throughout the nation. They 
determine whether foreign-born individuals—whom the Department of Homeland Security charges with 
violating immigration law—should be ordered removed from the United States or should be granted relief 
from removal and be permitted to remain in this country. The Board of Immigration Appeals primarily 
reviews appeals of decisions by immigration judges. EOIR's Office of the Chief Administrative Hearing 
Officer adjudicates immigration-related employment cases. EOIR is committed to ensuring fairness in all of 
the cases it adjudicates.
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